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27th June 2019 

 

Y6 End of Year Party 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

The Year 6s have been discussing what they would like to do for their end of year celebration 

this year.  They have decided that they would like to have a party in school.  This is going to 

involve activities such as Extreme Dodgeball on the school field, followed by a barbeque and 

culminating in a water fight. 

 

The event will take place on Thursday 18th July, from home-time until 6:00pm. 

 

Due to the nature of the activities, I would suggest children wear comfortable clothes and 

trainers rather than ‘party clothes’.  They can bring the clothes to school with them and get 

changed at home-time.  They may also like to bring a dry set of clothes to change into after the 

water fight. 

 

We are asking for a voluntary contribution of £2 towards food and water bombs. 

If your child would like to attend, please pay £2 through your ParentPay account by Thursday 

11th July. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr Stroyd 
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